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64 Douglas Rd. 
Belmont, MA 02478 

 
Neighborhood Support Statements 
Statement in support of Special Permit for 64 Douglas Road 
 

 

From: David Schwartz <bordogni@icloud.com> 
Date: March 1, 2022 at 8:09:40 AM EST 
To: John D Joannopoulos <joannop@mit.edu> 
Subject: Re: Garage remodeling 

John, 
 
Congratulations on your progress.  Its great that you’re using Feinman again.  We 
have no problem with your plans. 
 
David 
 
— 
 
David A. Schwartz and Cheryl Ann Schwartz 
70 Douglas Rd. 
Belmont, MA  02478 
617-484-1490 
 
 
 

On Feb 26, 2022, at 12:39 PM, John D Joannopoulos <joannop@mit.edu> wrote: 
 
Hi David 
 
As we have discussed before, we will be removing and rebuilding our detached 
garage in essentially the same location (i.e. a couple of feet into our lot, NOT 
toward yours) but it will require a special permit and review from the zoning 
board as it will be expanding and is currently nonconforming. As this is an 
existing nonconforming scenario we are required to receive a special permit 
despite the fact that we are not further upsetting the nonconformity and 
expanding into our lot only.  
 
You will receive notification in the mail sometime soon about a public hearing. 
If you have any questions or concerns please let us know and we will be happy 
to answer them. However, if you have no concerns, we would greatly 
appreciate your support.  An email from you to me would be greatly 
appreciated. 
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From: Fran Knight <francesyostknight@gmail.com> 
Date: February 26, 2022 at 6:04:02 PM EST 
To: John D Joannopoulos <joannop@mit.edu> 
Subject: Garage project 

  
To whom it may concern: 
 
We are abutters to John Joannopoulos at 64 Douglas Rd and have been notified of a 
special permit required for them to remove and rebuild their garage. Please find this 
email as a letter of support from us. We have no objections to the proposed work. 
 
Thank you, 
Thomas F. Knight, Jr. 
Frances Y. Knight 
 
58 Douglas Road 
Belmont, MA 02478 
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